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I am opposed to the new taxation without an audit of ODOT. Also this is too much of 

a burden to place on the hard working taxpayers. The (Poor) leadership of both 

houses and the governor have used bullying tactics to attempt to advance this bill 

and their methods are totally unfair. Vote NO on this bill!  


